
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
17 September 2021 
 

Dear parents and carers, 

U19 County Netball Tournament  

I am delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to represent the school at the U19 
County Netball tournament on Wednesday, 22 September at Rainham School for Girls.   

Your child should come to school in their Weald netball kit.  They should bring plenty of food and 
drink as well as a waterproof jacket.  Please ensure they have any medication they need with them.  
As per England Netball rules, your child needs to ensure that they have cut their nails in advance of 
the trip and all jewellery is removed (they are not allowed to cover piercings with tape). 

 
Students will travel to the event via school minibus. Your child will need to arrive at Weald (Tonbridge 
Campus) and register at the Sports Hall at 8am. The tournament is due to finish by 3pm and we 
expect to return to Weald (Tonbridge Campus) by 4pm. Please arrange transport home at this time.   

 
It is your child’s responsibility to catch up with any work missed on this day.  

 
Please email me by Monday 20 September at rnorthcote@wealdgs.org to confirm your consent to 
your child participating in this event.  Please include your child’s name and form group in your reply, 
along with your contact details should we need to contact you in an emergency.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs R Northcote 
Head of PE 
 

 
 

mailto:rnorthcote@wealdgs.org

